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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHAIRMAN OF THE PRIVILEGES AND 
PROCEDURES COMMITTEE   

BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 
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Question 
 
Given the States recent decision to hold a Referendum relating to the Constables position in the 
States, could the Chairman advise where the information relating to the result of the Mori poll 
commissioned by a previous Privileges and Procedures Committee, can be found? 
 
 
Answer 
 
The results of the Mori poll can be found in the following reports, which are available to view on 
the States Assembly website: 
 
R.19/2007: Composition and Election of the States - Summary of Responses to Consultation    
 
R.20/2007: Survey on Electoral Reform in Jersey, 2007 
 
 


